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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U. S. ARMY ABERDEEN TEST CENTER

400 COLLERAN ROAD
ABERDEEN PROVING GROUND, MARYLAND 21005-059
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Ms. Elizabeth Ullrich
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Dear Ms. Ullrich:

Currently, correspondence your Division is sending to Aberdeen Test Center (ATC)
regarding our Licensed Activities is being addressed to:

Mary K. Brown
Commander
Department of the Army
U.S. Army Aberdeen Test Center
ATTN: CSTE-DTC-AT-CO
400 Colleran Road
Aberdeen Proving Ground, MD 21005-5059

Please change our mailing address to:
Department of the Army
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Commander
U.S. Army Aberdeen Test Center
400 Colleran Road
Aberdeen Proving Ground, MD 21005-5059

In addition, our new Commander at ATC is Colonel John P. Rooney, who replaced Colonel
Mary K. Brown.

This change affects all four licenses maintained by ATC. They are listed below:

License number, SUB-834
License number, SNM-1649
License number, 19-00294-23
License number, 19-00294-19

Docket number, 040-07354
Docket number, 070-02302
Docket number, 030-11901
Docket number, 030-04523
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For additional information please contact my Radiation Safety Officer, Mr. John Beckman, at
(410) 278-9618.

Sincerely,

ROY A. WEISMILLER
Director, Command Staff

1 Enclosure
Copy Furnished: Commander, U.S. Army Developmental Test Command, ATTN: CSTE-DTC-
MS-S/Tanya Oxenbeig



I

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated

21/7 ; If , and lo inform you that the initial processing which
includes an administrative review has been performed.

z There were no administrafrve omissions. your application was assigned to a
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

El Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number ' 5 (3
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number.
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. Joe A x&3 6/ e 7

NRCFORM532 (F Sincerely,
(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader


